
TOWN OF STRATTON 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

Minutes 
May 26, 2015 

 

 

Members present:  Chris Liller and Kent Young. 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:15pm at the Stratton Town Office as. 

 

The only bid received was submitted by Ben Lowe (who currently mows cemeteries): 

Ball  $80.00 per mowing 

Pike Hollow $87.00 per mowing 

Willis  $65.00 per mowing 

Eddy  $27.00 per mowing 

North  $75.00 per mowing 

Blodgett $27.00 per mowing  total $361.00 per mowing 

 

Chris Liller moved to accept Ben Lowe’s bid.  Kent Young seconded – all concurred. 

 

The Commission agreed to continue with last year’s project of procuring Cemetery 

markers for each cemetery, as budgeted for 2014/15 and to add a larger entrance to Willis 

Cemetery so that an excavator can access it. 

 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn.  Kent Young seconded and the meeting adjourned at 

7:20pm. 

 

Submitted by, 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young 

Cemetery Commissioner 


